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Manager of the Year

It is with great pleasure that | nominate Dean of Counseling & Matriculation, Mr. Marco Cota, for
Manager of the Year. He has dedicated his professional life to Student Services, and he supervises in a
way that is exemplary because of his honesty, his respectful way of treating others, his encouraging
words he gives to students and staff when their spirits are low, and because of his sense of integrity that
he conducts all of his business with. This includes his Division Meetings, his professional communication
with people in the community and with all faculty, staff and students.

Dean Cota undertakes his responsibilities with upmost professionalism; and is committed to undertake
the responsibilities of his position to his level best.  He is cognizant of SBVC’s partnership with the
community. Due to his valued contribution to the community he was honored by the Inland Empire
African American Churches with numerous awards and resolutions.

He is approachable when requests are made of him; and he is very fair whenever he is faced with
important decisions to make that affect his division. He demonstrates a sense of humor when
interacting with his staff and this creates a positive work environment for us all to work in. He is always
looking ahead to improve services to students and is always willing to go the extra mile for a positive
outcome that will benefit a student.

Mr. Cota possesses a rare combination of qualities that make him an exemplary leader, and it is a
privilege for me to nominate him for Manager of the Year.

Sincerely,

Anita Moore,
Administrative Secretary



